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Press Release- Road Closure  
 

Due to damage on the train tracks, the inside South-bound and North-bound lanes on 
Beglis Parkway from E. Napolean St. to E. Burton St. will be closed while repairs are 

being completed. 
 

Please follow signage and use caution when driving in this area, and detour, if possible. 
 
 
 

 


